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The bug corporate companies that are buying up Oregon have taken advantage of 

every opportunity to raise the rent. My rent has gone up nearly 200.00 in only a few 

short years. What was affordable housing along the coastline is no longer affordable. 

Ive had to take on a second job to stay afloat. That leaves no room for home 

improvements or even upkeep. Because of other states moving in to the area the 

prices have skyrocketed in all things. We need to have security for our homes. Thank 

you.  


